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First name: Helen

Last name: Johnson

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Shoshone NF Travel Management Planning Project

 

Hello,

I am emailing you to please consider saying no to Alternative 3 as well as accepting alternative two with

modifications. I believe that the Wolf Point road (FS 326, right fork) should be re- designated as a non-width-

restricted motorized trail open to all vehicles. This is one of my favorite areas to spend time and go rock climbing.

It is absolutely beautiful, and I would be devastated if it was no longer accessible. Thanks for your time.

Helen Johnson 

 

Sent from my iPhone

 

 


